NCLB – NOTICE TO PARENTS

As a parent of a student in the Newark Valley Central School District, under the No Child Left Behind Act of 2001, you have the right to know the professional qualifications of the teachers and teaching assistants instructing your child.  The No Child Left Behind Act gives you the right to ask for the following information about each of your child’s classroom teachers and teaching assistants:

1)  Whether New York State has licensed or qualified the teacher for the grade level and subject the teacher 

     teaches

2)  Whether the teacher is teaching under an emergency or provisional certificate by which State certification 

     criteria have been waived

3)  The academic degrees held by the teacher as well as the teacher’s college major’

4)  The qualifications of any teaching assistants providing services to your child.

If you would like to receive any of this information, please send your request, in writing, to:

Ryan Dougherty, Superintendent

Newark Valley Central School District

68 Wilson Creek Road, PO Box 547
Newark Valley, NY  13811

Your request should include your child’s name and the classroom teacher(s) and/or teaching assistant for which you are requesting information.  When the processing of your request is completed, the information will be mailed to you.

